
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     NOTICE 
 In accordance with MGLA Chapter 30A and amended by On March 29, 2023, Governor 
Healey signed Chapter 2 of the Acts of 2023, which amongst other things, extends the remote 
meeting provision to March 31, 2025. other things, further extends temporary provisions 
pertaining to the Open Meeting Law to March 31, 2025.  The temporary provisions were first 
implemented by Executive Order in March 2020 and subsequently enacted by Section 20 of 
Chapter 20 of the Acts of 2021, An Act Relative to Amending Certain COVID-19 Measures 

https://www.mass.gov/files/documents/2023/03/29/CHP%202_%20Supp%20Budget.pdf


 


